
Nev.  utility  regulators
investigating ballot measure
By Sean Whaley, Las Vegas Review-Journal
 
CARSON  CITY  —  State  utility  regulators  are  investigating
“issues of public importance” regarding the pending Energy
Choice Initiative that will be on the November 2018 ballot.

If  approved  by  voters,  Nevada’s  energy  industry  will  be
restructured  to  allow  consumers  to  pick  their  electricity
supplier.

The  investigation  by  the  Public  Utilities  Commission  was
initiated following a request by the Governor’s Committee on
Energy Choice, which is also reviewing the potential effects
of Question 3, should it win approval. The amendment to the
state constitution passed in 2016 with strong support.
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